
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST

NOVEMBER 8, 2022 GENERAL ELECTION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Public Accuracy Test for the November 8, 2022 General
Election is scheduled for Monday, October 17, 2022 at 3pm in the lobby of Township Hall, locat-
ed at 44405 Six Mile Road, Northville, Michigan.

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the program and the computer being used
to tabulate the results of the Election count the votes in the manner prescribed by law.

The public is welcome and invited to attend.

Roger Lundberg
Township Clerk
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